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Date: Thursday, September 10, 2020 8:21:41 AM

Dear People who Care:
 
I am writing in support of Washington’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA).
 
Please use your authority to turn CETA into rules that utilities must follow to clean up their
electricity. 
 
The social cost of carbon must be included in utility power plans and the UTC must explicitly tell
utilities how to include it.  Please include rules that tell utilities how to include the social cost of
carbon in their analysis.
 
Public participation is important, and public input must be recorded.  Please make sure CETA rules
require utilities to communicate clearly a summary of comments, and to indicate why their inputs
have or have not been incorporated, for both the Integrated Resource Plan and the Clean Energy
Implementation Plan.
 
Thanks for your time and consideration.
 
Liz Illg and Janna Gingras

9725 SW 192nd St
Vashon, WA 98070
Home Phone: 206.463.1067
 
Honoring the people – past, present, and future – especially the Sxwobac Band of the Puyallup Tribe on whose
traditional lands we live, work and play.
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